
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

9th November 2023 

Re: Year 7 CAT 4 Test results 

Dear Parent/Carer 

I am pleased to inform you that we have received student results for the Year 7 CAT4 tests. Earlier 
in the year I wrote to you explaining our rationale in using CAT4 testing with Year 7 students. We 
are in the process of analysing the results to identify key strengths and areas of development for 
our students. 

These results are primarily used to inform teaching and learning and support target setting within 
school. However, the individual student reports do give you an insight into your child’s strengths 
and areas for development and what you can do to support their learning. This report will be 
handed to students within the next week. 

The CAT4 test includes predicted GCSE grades. These are guidelines based on a balance of 
probabilities, and many students achieve better results in their GCSE examinations through 
dedication and hard work. 

If you have any questions about CAT4 testing or would like to discuss the results, please email me 
via RGSEnquiries@sch.im 

Yours sincerely 

 
 

Mr W Wood 
Assistant Headteacher 
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